
Peace Country Fish & Game Assoc. 

Welcome to the PCFGA Range! 

We at the PCFGA would like to welcome you to the Range. You are here as the guest of one of 

the members and they will be your guide to the Range and the Range rules. The $5 fee that you 

are charged pays for NFA insurance while you are participating in the days event and is 

required. 

A few things… 

The guest envelope is in the box next to the member sign in. When you get to the Range, 

your sponsor will put their member number on the envelope, and then you will put your name on 

it in the space provided, place your $5 inside and drop it in the drop box. Up to five guests may 

be sponsored at one time. 

We highly recommend you bring shooting or safety glasses. We do have some available, 

but ones you’ve chosen to fit well are best. 

We do have foam earplugs available, muff style hearing protection is better, electronic 

muffs are an even better choice.  

Hot brass burns! A high neck shirt is best. We’ve done the hot brass dance and would like to 

save you the experience! 

There are Park style washrooms on site at the far West of the parking lot. 

Communication is limited at the Range, service is intermittent, text is the only “mostly 

reliable” method. 

 

Enjoy your visit and shoot safely! 


